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Pete Fitzboydon  
Interim Chief Executive 
Cricket Scotland 
 
 
Via email only  

  
 
 
 
 

Health, Social Care and Sport Committee  
 The Scottish Parliament 
 Edinburgh 
 EH99 1SP 
 Tel: 0131 348-5224  
 Calls via RNID Typetalk:  

18001 0131 348-5224 
   

Email: HSCS.committee@Parliament.Scot 
   
   
   

10 May 2023 
 

Dear Pete, 

Resignations at Cricket Scotland 
 
Further to your organisation’s recent attendance to give evidence, the Health, Social Care 
and Sport Committee has been concerned to see recent reports of multiple  resignations 
from Cricket Scotland’s equality and anti-racism working group and more recently the 
resignation of the Chair of Cricket Scotland.  

The Committee continues to take an active interest in scrutinising Cricket Scotland’s 
progress in implementing the recommendations of the Independent Review into racism in 
Scottish Cricket after it concluded that “the processes, attitudes, and behaviours of Cricket 
Scotland meet the MacPherson definition of institutional racism”.  

The Committee would be grateful if you could provide an update on what progress has 
been made, specifically in relation to improving your approach to equality, diversion and 
inclusion, and how you plan to meet the EDI recommendations following the recently 
reported resignations. 

The Committee would also welcome an update on Cricket Scotland’s process and timetable 
for recruiting a new Chair and a new permanent Chief Executive. 

The Committee would welcome a response by 25 May 2023. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

mailto:HSCS.committee@Parliament.Scot


Clare Haughey MSP 
Convener, Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 


